
Dear Lena Hanifah, Erlina 

 
I appreciate your article entitled TRANSFORMING POLICY APPROACHES: 

EMPOWERING GENDER MAINSTREAMING IN ENVIRONMENTAL POLICIES OF 

SOUTH KALIMANTAN in the journal Pena Justusia, Faculty of Law, 

Pekalongan University. After going through revisions from the reviewers, 

the article is declared accepted. After revision, your article will be in the 

upcoming regular issue of June 2022 . Below find a comment from the 

reviewers. 

1. Bibliography has not been written in accordance with the title of the 

article published in the journal 

2. The research method is still very simple does not describe how to 

solve the problem 

Please revise you’re the paper, I hope that with this revision your 

article will be better. 
 

Dwi Edi Wibowo, S.H.M.Hum 

Editor In Chief 


